
 

 

 

 

  

 

Welcome back!  
The studio reopens Wednesday, January 3, 2018! 

    

      I hope you had a great holiday break and are ready to get back to dancing!  Thank you very much 
dancers and families who gave gifts to all the S7 dance instructors.  Your thoughtfulness during the holiday 
season is greatly appreciated!  We are looking forward to 2018 and send many wishes for good health and 
happiness in the New Year! 
 
 

Say hello to Audra JoLynn Smith  
 At 37 weeks, our little girl made a sudden appearance 
Christmas morning at 5:25 am.  She weighed 6 lbs 7oz, 19” long.  
Audra is incredibly pleasant, loves being snuggled, and smiles a 
lot. I will be out healing from my c-section and Alexis Day and 
Jen Johnson will be covering Tuesday and Wednesday night 
dance. If you need anything while I’m out, please don’t hesitate 
to contact me. 
   
 
Costume Balances 

 For your planning, costume balances will be due by Thursday, January 11th. Costume balance papers were 
distributed in December.  There will be a $5.00 fee added per costume if you total is not paid in full by January 
11th.   
 
Competition 
 Dancers in the following classes are invited to attend the Encore Dance Competition the weekend of March 
16-18, 2018 in Johnstown, PA. Registration fees are due January 25th. Please see an instructor to sign a 
waiver that needs sent to Encore in order for your dancer to participate.        
      -Reg. 8-9 (Tues. 5:00)         -Reg. 9-10 (Wed. 5:00)    -Reg. 11 (Thurs. 8:00)         Reg. 12-14 (Tues. 7:15)     
                                                                             -Interested solos/duos/trios 
 

Practice cD’s 

 For any dancer interested in having their recital music burned to a CD, please bring in a BLANK disk (CD- 
not DVD) with your name and class time(s) listed and I will be more than happy to make you one. 
 
Calendar 

 Remember to check out the Important Dates link on the website to stay updated with events at S7!  
www.studio7dance.com  
 
Weather Cancellations 
 Just because local school districts may have been cancelled or dismissed early does not mean Studio 7 will 
be closed. Please check your email and our Facebook group page to see if Studio 7 has been closed due to  
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January Newsletter 

Did you see picture day is scheduled for Saturday, April 7th 

at Sines Studio?  Mark it on your calendar!  
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